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January 26, 1998 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  Amount of 
Claim: In excess of $300.00.  

January 29, 1998 
 

Copy of Claim forwarded to attorney for Defendant and Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  ANSWER DUE FROM DEFENDANT 3/2/98.  
 February 4, 1998 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from Chief Deputy 
Attorney General.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy 
Attorney General February 2, 1998.  
 February 6, 1998 
 
Acceptance of Service of Complaint received from attorney for 
Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for Defendant 
January 30, 1998.  
 February 26, 1998 
 
Letter received from attorney for Defendant requesting a 30-day 
extension of time to file a response.  
 March 31, 1998 
 
Letter received from attorney for Defendant requesting a 30-day 
extension of time to file a response.  
 April 30, 1998 
 
Letter received from attorney for Defendant, via fax, requesting 
an extension of time to file a response.  
 May 29, 1998 
 
Answer and New Matter filed by attorney for Defendant.  Copy 
forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff by attorney for Defendant.  
 July 2, 1998 
 
Claimant’s Answer to New Matter filed by attorney for Plaintiff.  
Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant by attorney for Plaintiff.  
 July 10, 1998 
 
Letter forwarded to the parties directing them to proceed with 
discovery.  
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 July 21, 1998 
Notice of Service of Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, Department of 
Public Welfare’s Response to Claimants’ Request for Production of 
Documents served upon Plaintiff.  
 March 16, 2000 
Letter forwarded to parties requesting a status report.  NOW DUE 
4/17/00.  
 September 26, 2000 
Letter forwarded to parties requesting a status.  Due 10/26/00. 
  

October 2, 2000 
 
Letter received from attorney for Defendant requesting an extension 
of time until January 19, 2001, in which to respond to all discovery 
requests and/or Motions to Compel Discovery.   

October 3, 2000 
 
Letter forwarded to attorney for Defendant granting Defendant's 
request for an extension of time until January 19, 2001, in which 
to respond to all discovery requests and/or Motions to Compel 
Discovery.  
 October 26, 2000 
Letter received from attorney for Plaintiff advising that they have 
spoken to Defendant and are in the process of determining whether 
a settlement can be reached.  
 October 26, 2000 
Entry of Appearance of William D. Lenahan, Esquire for Plaintiff.  
 May 22, 2001 
Letter forwarded to parties requesting a status.  Due 6/22/01.  
 July 11, 2001 
Letter received from attorney for Plaintiff advising that the above 
case be closed.  
 July 17, 2001 
The Board made the following Order: AND NOW, this 17th day of July 
2001, upon receipt of a Letter/Praecipe, advising that “... Claimant, 
by its attorney, William D. Lenahan, Esquire, states that the above 
captioned case be withdrawn from further consideration by the Board 
and ask that the matter be closed”, and docketed with this Board 
under date of July 11, 2001, it is ORDERED and DIRECTED that said 
case be marked “closed, ended and discontinued, with prejudice”.  
Copy forwarded to attorney for Plaintiff and Defendant.  
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 July 24, 2001 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated July 17, 2001 received from 
attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
 for Defendant July 20, 2001.  
 July 25, 2001 
Acceptance of Service of Order dated July 17, 2001, received from 
attorney for Plaintiff.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney 
for Plaintiff July 20, 2001.  
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